
 
 
 
 
January 4, 2016         14284 
Code Enforcement Officer 
389 Congress St 
Portland, ME  04101 
 
Re:  421 Warren Ave (PH Warren Ave, Holmes #3) , Portland, ME 
       Statement of Special Inspections – Final Report 
 
Dear CEO, 
 
To the best of my information, knowledge and belief, the Special Inspections required for this 
project, and itemized in the Statement of Special Inspections submitted for permit, have been 
performed and all discovered discrepancies have been reported and resolved.   
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Aaron S. Wilson, P.E.  
Structural Engineer 
Associated Design Partners, Inc.  
 
 

 

      


